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Meeting began at 2:45 p.m in CA 221. 

 
The meeting began with a presentation by Liliana Calvet to supply information requested in 

support of a student’s appeal.  The new information proved satisfactory to the committee 

and the appeal was unanimously approved. 

 

The committee next considered proposed changes to degree requirements from the 

Department of Speech-Language-Hearing.  These changes require students to begin their 

study with the first set of 200 level courses listed in the Bulletin and to maintain a 2.7 

average in these four classes.  This prevents the problem of students progressing in the 

major and then failing to meet the required average of 2.7 in the foundational courses.  The 

committee decided to postpone a vote upon the change in order to seek clarification in the 

wording to determine what would happen if a student took five of the 200 level courses. 

Listed.  Would the student then be able to choose which of the four would count toward 

meeting the requirement?  Would students have the opportunity to repeat any of these 

courses under the CUNY F policy?   

 

Finally, Rob Troy suggested taking a closer look at transfer admissions, particularly in light 

of changes expected with the implementation of Pathways.   

 

The meeting adjourned at 3:30.   


